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Riga, 28.04.2022.

Announcement from organizer of FIA NEZ Baltic Rallycross Championship first round.

Due to technical reasons, the 1st round of the FIA NEZ Baltic Rallycross Championship
is postponed to September 11, 2022. Race will be held at Bikernieki race track, Riga Latvia.
On this day, May 8, it is not possible to receive the approval of the event from the Riga City
Council.

We apologize to the athletes and teams for the inconvenience.

Member of Board Janis Bergs



